
TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
 September 5th, 2010 

Diocesan Theme “The Call for Holiness”
Parish Theme “Encounter Christ.” “Share Him with Others.”

Saturday,  September 4th
4:30 pm  For the repose of the soul of Joyce Piovesan 
by the Trottier Family
Sunday,  September 5th
9:00 am  For the repose of the soul of Johanna Van 
Miltenburg by Bep Versteeg
10:45 am  For the intentions of the Parishioners by 
the Pastor
Tuesday, September 7th
7:30 pm For the intentions of Jordan & Tylor Thomson
Wednesday,  September 8th
9:00 am For all unborn children 
Thursday, September 9th

9:00 am For all Priests & an increase in vocations to 
the Priesthood
Friday, September 10th

9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Mary Urlocker 
by the Urlocker/Lalonde Family
Saturday, September 11th

4:30 pm For the intentions of the Parishioners by the 
Pastor
For the repose of the soul of Harry Bouwhuis by Bill & 
Annie & Family
Sunday,  September 12th
9:00 am  For the intentions of Andre & June Pare by 
the Watson Family
10:45 am  For the repose of the soul of Joyce 
Piovesan by Frank & Shirley Pelletier

Brynn MacKinnon, Monica Baker, 
Gilles Gauthier, Justin Collins,
Ryan Hogan, Brenda Stacey, Justin 
McKenna and Stacey Morrissette 
 

If you would  like a name added to this list please call 
the office.

PARISH HOURS: Tuesday – Friday 9:30 am- 12:00pm 
and 1:00pm -3:00pm. Closed for lunch between 

12:00pm and 1:00pm

PASTOR'S CORNER
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Come, Holy Spirit!  Let us begin this new 
pastoral year invoking the Holy Spirit upon our 
parish, that He will gently guide and direct us, that 
He will inspire our hearts with new fervour, that 
His gifts that we have received in Baptism and 
Confirmation will be released!  

As I’ve mentioned, we are launching a 
seven-week LIFE IN THE SPIRIT seminar, from 
Wednesday, September 22nd (7:00 p.m.) until 
November 3rd.  And we plan to continue each week 
with SMALL CHRISTIAN COMMUNITIES 
based on shared listening to the Word of God for 
the coming Sunday Eucharist.

I am grateful to all those who have pledged 
to spend an HOUR OF ADORATION with Jesus 
in the Eucharist, during our 24 hours of continuous 
prayer, from Friday, September 10th at 4:00 p.m. 
until Saturday at 4:00 p.m.   Let us all strive to be 
of one mind and heart, praying with Mary as the 
apostles did before Pentecost, persistently and 
confidently begging, “Come, Holy Spirit, fill the 
hearts of your faithful, and enkindle in them the 
fire of your love!” 
In Christ, Fr. Tim

Dear Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal Parishioners,
I would like to take this opportunity to express our 
gratitude for the $2058.92 in donations for the 
Vincentian Congregation, India. Thank you to 
everyone who contributed and helped make this years 
Mission  Appeal successful. We promise our prayers for 
all who helped us. Sincerely Yours In Christ,
Rev. Francis Cheruparampil

   YOUR OFFERINGS FOR  
August 28/29th - $4294.55

Thank you for your generosity & support

MAY THE PEACE OF GOD WHICH 
SURPASSES ALL UNDERSTANDING GUARD 
YOUR HEARTS AND MINDS IN CHRIST 
JESUS. ST.PAUL



September 5, 2010
LET THE CHILDREN COME TO ME

Mark 10:14
CHILDREN'S LITURGY:
Sunday September 12th, 2010 Children's Liturgy will be 
up and running for this new school year. All children 
ages 4 years – 10 years are welcome. Parents with 
children under 4 years will be asked to accompany 
their child/children. If you have any questions please 
call Tricia Bouvier Harps at 613-841-0232.

ALTAR SERVERS:
Saturday September 11th at 4:30 pm 
First                     Second               C.B.  
Ryan Caitlin

Sunday September 12th at 9:00 am
First                     Second               C.B.  
Gordon Grant Robb

Sunday September 12th at 10:45 am
First                     Second               C.B.  
Ben Annie Sarah S

A new fraternal year has begun and I 
am very honored and proud to serve 
as the Grand Knight for the upcoming 
year. Our first executive meeting will 
be Thursday, September 9th at 7:30pm 
in the church kitchen, and our first 
general meeting will be Thursday, 

September 23rd at 7:30pm in the church hall.  All KofC 
members are welcome. Robert Fortier

CATHOLIC WOMENS LEAGUE:
General Meeting September 9th 7:00 
pm Hall.
If you are not a member of the CWL 
but would like to find out more about 
them you are always welcome to 

come and sit in. Info: June Pare 613-445-0971

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING: Our first 
meeting of the pastoral year is on Thursday Sept.16 at 
7 pm in the kitchen. Everyone is welcome to attend.

PILGRIMAGE STATUE OF OUR LADY OF THE 
MIRACULOUS MEDAL is available to go home with a 
family this week. To reserve a week to have Her visit 
with you and your family, sign up on the sheet in the 
foyer.

COFFEE SUNDAY
Thank you to everyone who volunteered for  Coffee 
Sunday during the summer. The sign up sheet is in the 
hall waiting for you to pick a date.  Please hurry as 
the list will fill up fast!

Everyone is  invited downstairs  for refreshments and 
fellowship following both Masses today.
Please remember this is a service to the parish. It is your  
donations that will keep it viable.

Many thanks to our volunteers!

U.S. Bishop’s Top Ten List of Movies for 2009 – Check 
them out at Town and Country in Russell:  The Blind 
Side/The Class/Fantastic Mr. Fox/The Informant/The 
International/Invictus/Julie and Julia/Star 
Trek/Up/Where the Wild Things Are  (For reviews, 
please see the website, www.usccb.org/movies).

PARISH BOOK CLUB PROPOSAL: Island of the World 
by Michael O’Brien, Canada’s leading Catholic 
novelist.
"You will not want to put this book down until you 
finish it, and you will continue to live in it even after 
you close it's covers. This story will change you. It will 
make you a wiser, better person. Is there any greater, 
rarer success we can hope for in a mere book than 
that?"
-Peter Kreeft, Ph.D., Boston College. Author, The 
Philosophy of Tolkien.  To read a full review, go to 
www.ignatius.com/Products/IW-H/the-island-of-the-
world.aspx?src=iinsight.

The book is available through amazon.ca.  For 
anyone interested in reading the book, we will gather 
sometime near the end of October for an evening 
discussion and social.   Call the office if you are 
interested in joining us.

ALMS FOR THE POOR BOX: Donations for our Alms for 
the Poor Box for the months of July, August and 
September will be donated to the OLMM Emergency 
Fund.

CHECK OUT THE WEEKLY FRIDAY FAX from the 
Diocesan Centre posted on the bulletin board at the 
back of the Church.

PRAYER CHAIN: If you are in need of prayers, we will 
put you on our Prayer Chain. Please call Cherry 
445-5529

The advertisers on the back pay for this bulletin.
Let them know you saw it here!

BULLETIN DEADLINE: TUESDAY NOON to 
Church Office: olmm@bellnet.ca 

or fax 613-445-9839.

mailto:olmm@bellnet.ca
http://www.usccb.org/movies

